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January 4, 2023 
 
Representative Brenda Landwehr 
Chairperson, Committee of Health and Human Services 
Room 352-S 
300 SW Tenth Avenue 
Topeka, KS 66612 
 
Dear Representative Landwehr, 
 
During the 2017 Session, HB 2025, that was approved by the Governor, states the Board of Nursing shall 
submit a written report to the Senate Committee on Public Health and Welfare and the House of 
Representatives Committee on Health and Human Services that includes an anonymous but individualized 
and itemized basis: the number of individuals who applied for reinstatement of a revoked license during 
the immediately preceding calendar year; the amount of money charged to each applicant; the number of 
such reinstatement applications that were granted and denied; and the basis given to deny an such 
reinstatement applications.  During calendar year 2022,  two reinstatement applications were received 
from individuals in which their license had been revoked and both were approved (granted). 

 
I have attached a report that contains anonymous, but individual and itemized information that includes 
the money charged to each applicant, whether approved or denied, and the basis for approval or denial of 
the reinstatement application.  
 
If you have further questions, I can be reached at  or via email at: 
carol.moreland@ks.gov.  Thank you for your time. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Carol Moreland, MSN, RN 
Executive Administrator 
 
Attachment: 2022 Reinstatement Applications (received after revocation) 
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January 4, 2023 
 
Senator Richard Hilderbrand 
Chairperson, Committee on Public Health and Welfare 
Room 445- S 
300 SW Tenth Avenue 
Topeka, KS 66612 
 
Dear Senator Hilderbrand, 
 
During the 2017 Session, HB 2025, that was approved by the Governor, states the Board of Nursing shall 
submit a written report to the Senate Committee on Public Health and Welfare and the House of 
Representatives Committee on Health and Human Services that includes an anonymous but individualized 
and itemized basis: the number of individuals who applied for reinstatement of a revoked license during 
the immediately preceding calendar year; the amount of money charged to each applicant; the number of 
such reinstatement applications that were granted and denied; and the basis given to deny an such 
reinstatement applications.  During calendar year 2022 two reinstatement applications were received from 
individuals in which their license had been revoked and both were approved (granted). 

 
I have attached a report that contains anonymous, but individual and itemized information that includes 
the money charged to each applicant, whether approved or denied, and the basis for approval or denial of 
reinstatement application.  
 
If you have further questions, I can be reached at  or via email at: 
carol.moreland@ks.gov.  Thank you for your time. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Carol Moreland, MSN, RN 
Executive Administrator 
 
Attachment: 2022 Reinstatement Applications (received after revocation) 
 




